
 

Online Community 

Consultation 
Proposed Scheme:   

General Needs Social Housing Development 

Location:  

Ross Street, Belfast, BT12 4EA 

Mix:  

13 no. 3-person 2-bedroom houses 

5 no. 5-person 3-bedroom houses 

1 no. 2-person 1-bedroom apartment 

1 no. 3-person 2-bedroom wheelchair house 

1 no. 5-person 3-bedroom wheelchair house 

1 no. 2-person 1-bedroom wheelchair apartment  

Total of 22 dwellings. 

Introduction: 

Radius Housing representatives conducted a leaflet drop in the area on Friday 15th October 2021. In 

light of COVID19 restrictions, we are unable to hold our normal face to face public consultation and 

have therefore adopted a new approach, by inviting the local residents to participate in the 

community consultation by way of email. We would welcome any comments by email by Friday 29th 

October 2021.  

About Radius Housing:  

Radius provides housing, care and support to over 33,000 homes. We are a social enterprise employing 

over 1,000 people and managing 12,500 + properties in 80 towns across Northern Ireland. 

Radius has a social housing presence in all 11 council areas, serviced by a regional office networking 

spanning Belfast, Holywood, Derry, Newry and Ballymena. 

Radius Housing was established in 2017 following a merger between Helm and Fold Housing 

Associations and draws on over 80 years’ combined experience to make a positive impact on housing 

and communities into the future. 

 



Current Site Ownership: 

The site is currently in the ownership of the Northern Ireland Housing Executive (NIHE). 

Once NIHE complete the demolition and site clearance of the existing flats at Ross Street, Radius will 

begin the process of acquiring the site from NIHE. 

The Proposed Plans: 

Following an Architectural Design competition and with close engagement with key stakeholders, 

Radius have arrived at a suitable layout of 22 no. units at this location. The intention is to develop 22 

General Needs homes for social rent.  

After previous consultation with key stakeholders on the site, Radius would be delighted to invite 

neighbouring residents to comment on the proposed development.  

After community consultation Radius intend to complete feasibility work on the development, address 

any genuine concerns from participants, and submit a planning application to Belfast City Council 

before the end of 2021. 

Please refer to the following pages to see plans and visuals showing the current proposals. Please also 

refer to the consultation boards on our website which were prepared by our architects, Studiorogers 

and provide further information on how we have arrived at our current proposals.  

Get in Touch: 

Hopefully this information has been helpful to you, and as stated we would welcome your 

comments by emailing jarlath.cassidy@radiushousing.org 

Thank you for your time. 

Jarlath Cassidy 

Senior Development Officer 
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